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Leadership Transition at Sanborn Head
FEBRUARY 8, 2019

Sanborn Head is pleased to announce recent leadership transitions within the firm’s
Solid Waste Client Service Area.

Since 2008, David Adams, P.E. has been responsible for leading the firm’s solid waste business unit. In
his new role leading Sanborn Head’s recently opened Denver office, Dave will be focused on expanding
Sanborn Head’s client base within Colorado and surrounding states. With this leadership change, Brian
Beaudoin, P.E. from Sanborn Head’s Burlington, Vermont office has assumed overall responsibility for
leading the firm’s solid waste business unit.

It has been a gradual transition and natural shift for Brian and Dave into their new roles. They have
distinguished themselves technically and as trusted advisors within the solid waste industry. “I’m
confident that Brian and Dave will continue to maintain and build strong lasting relationships with our
great clients and continue to produce great outcomes for the firm,” said Sanborn Head President/COO
Barret Cole, P.G. “Congratulations to both Brian and Dave on their new leadership roles and for being a
big part of Sanborn Head’s successful growth.”
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